
 

 

    Wolfeboro Pathways Committee 

    August 21, 2013 

    Meeting Minutes 

    Wolfeboro Town Hall 

 

In attendance: George Vanderheiden, Fred Tedeschi, Mal Blodget, Peter Cole, Kathy 

Barnard 

 

George Vanderheiden called the meeting to order at 5:04PM. 

 

Peter Cole reported that there are still some washouts on the Sewall Woods trails.  Peter 

said that installing box culverts would help the situation.  These would need to be at least 

8’ long.  George will discuss this issue with Rob. 

 

There was a discussion about the Pathways website.  It is outdated and was created 

during our fund raising efforts.  The Parks and Recreation website and the Town website 

have information about the bike trails so the Pathways website is a duplication.  There 

was a discussion about eliminating it.  A motion was made and seconded to eliminate the 

website and domain name.  All voted in favor of the motion. 

 

The September 10, 2013 Stakeholders meeting was discussed.  This will be held at 

Carpenter School from 6:30PM to 8:30PM.  All Pathways Committee members are 

encouraged to attend.  A facilitator will be leading the session.  A”vision statement” 

needs to be developed and everyone will have an opportunity to suggest ways to improve 

our Bike and Pedestrian routes, especially in the downtown area.  There will be a follow 

up meeting with possible solutions to consider.  We need to make certain all of the 

stakeholders are aware of, and attend, the meeting - EDC, The Chamber, Downtown 

Merchants, representatives from the Schools and interested citizens. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:30PM. 

 

Submitted by 

Kathy Barnard 

August 21, 2013 


